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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
After half term, KS1 will be learning about dinosaurs. On Thursday 22nd February 2018, the 
children will have an opportunity to attend a workshop in class. During the workshop the children 
will learn about the types of dinosaurs the bones and fossils come from and will then have an 
opportunity to handle them. 
 
After the three classes have attended their workshops, there will be a very special guest coming 
into assembly to meet them for an hour long show! 
 
In order for the workshop to take place, we ask for a voluntary contribution of £4.50 per child. 
Please be aware that no child will be excluded from the event if they do not pay. However, if we do 
not receive enough money to cover the cost, we may need to cancel the event. 
 
Please can you return the attached slip along with £4.50 by 2nd February 2018 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support, 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Mrs Blakely 
KS1 Phase Leader 
 

 
KS1 - Dinosaur Workshop – Thursday 22nd February 2018 

 
Child’s name:       Class:  _____________________          
 
 
I enclose my £4.50 voluntary contribution                                           [      ] 
 
 
 
Signed:                              Date:_____________________ 

 


